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Memorial Hospital Medical Staff Award Scholarships  
Graduating Union County Residents to Study Health-Related Majors 

 

Marysville, Ohio – Five high school seniors who live in Union County and who plan to study health-

related college majors received $1,000 Memorial Hospital Medical Staff Scholarships at recent high 

school award ceremonies: 

• Abigail Anderson, a senior at North Union High School, plans to study Nursing at Ohio 

Northern University.  

• Katherine Hazelbaker, a senior at Marysville High School, plans to study Nursing at the 

University of Kentucky.  

• Olivia Herzog, a senior at Marysville High School, plans to study Biology on a Pre-Med track at 

The Ohio State University.  

• Abigail Hubbs, a senior at Fairbanks High School, plans to study Pre-Med and Business at 

Miami University.  

• Peyton Mast, a senior at Jonathan Alder High School, plans to study Nursing at The Ohio 

State University.  

Abigail Anderson, Katherine Hazelbaker, Olivia Herzog, and Abigail Hubbs have participated in the 

Memorial Hospital Student Volunteer Program and collectively dedicated over 420 volunteer hours to 

Memorial since 2014.  

 

The applications were submitted to the Union County Foundation, which administers the 

scholarships. The Memorial Hospital Medical Staff has awarded scholarships to area seniors for 

twelve years.  
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